
 

 

Weekly Update – Gwinear Road 
 

Works within the road closure are progressing well and currently on 
programme.  
 
Daytime Works 
 
Construction continues in the North section installing road capping and 
type 1 stone to form the new road. New kerbs and drainage gullies shall 
be installed early next week along with the remaining section of the new 
concrete bellmouth. 
 
The existing entrance to Riviera Produce has now been removed to 
allow construction of the new infiltration basin.  Kerbs and gullies in this 
section will also be completed next week. 
 
Night time work 
 
Network Rail Maintenance has been working this week on the level 
crossing; removing the existing ballast and replacing with new material.  
This is in anticipation of the tamping train which is due in next week. This 
will lift and realign the track to suit the new level crossing boards.  
 
The road closure is to be removed as planned on the 8th December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Road construction before level 
crossing 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North side road build   

 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Cornish hedge currently being 
constructed adjacent to the new 
Riviera Produce entrance  

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Excavator laying type one 
material for road build 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

North bound drainage basin 
construction  

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

South bound road removel in 
preparation for the drainage basin 
construction. 

 


